
Federal Communications Commission
Chief Authorization Branch
Authorization & Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

January 4, 1999

Subject: American Meter, FCC ID: G8JMMI01

I would like to apologize for the following error.
The pictures for test set up, section 7.0, page 32 were mistakenly submitted on December 30, 1998.  The
pictures provided were used for engineering investigation purposes only.
Please find attached (now submitted to 'add attachments' January 4, 1999 of the equipment, as tested at
Rhein Tech Labs in final radiated emission testing.

Thank you,
Linda Harrison


